
Newsletter March 2024

Charity Donations
We have received a great big “THANK YOU” from ASTHMA UK & 
The NEWPORT FOOD BANK to Club Captain Roger & Ladies Captain
Debbie, plus all LHGC members for the generous donation of £2390
to each of the charities. The funds have been raised through 
various charity events put on throughout the year and your support
is very much appreciated.

Captains Drive in

With such a good response to the Captains Drive in competition we have needed to postpone it until
Saturday 13th April in the hope that the playing conditions will be much better so that everyone who
entered can be accommodated. The original competition on IG will now be deleted and the money 
refunded, therefor players will have to re-enter the new competition on IG. The new Club Captain will be
presented with his Jacket prior to the Drive in and there will be an opportunity to purchase charity lollypop
sticks for you to predict where the 3 captains drives will end, nearest each of the 3 balls win a grand prize.
Please arrive by 8.30am to enjoy the full event. Drive in at 9am and shotgun start at approximately 9.30 am.
The new club Captains will be.

David Brammer Club Captain Mary Harper the ladies Captain Josh Fenner the Junior Captain

Energy Efficiency Assessment

As we have explained recently, the club’s energy costs have been increasing significantly in recent years.

In response to this, one of our members, Paul Jackson, volunteered to help the club by looking at ways in 
which our energy costs can be managed more effectively. Working with the Marches Energy Partnership, 
Paul has commissioned an Energy Efficiency Assessment which looked at various ways in which our energy 
usage and costs can be reduced.

The resulting comprehensive report, completed at no cost to the club, identifies several areas where 
significant efficiencies could be achieved, and these are being considered by the Board. As you would 
expect, there are costs associated with implementing these energy efficiency measures, which the Board 
will need to consider when prioritising future investment. We will also investigate the potential for grant 
funding for some of this work.

The Board would like to thank Paul for his work to date, and for any future assistance that may arise from 
decisions that we take.
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Social Events – Dates for your diary

You can enter your team by contacting 
Oli at the bar on 01952 604776 Ext 6, 
then pay the entry fee in cash please 
over the bar when next at the club. 
Friends and family are all welcome. 
Follow the link to see all scheduled 
socials. Events - Lilleshall Hall Golf Club 

Hole sponsors

Currently for 2024 we have 6 holes available for sponsorship.  If you run your own business or know of 
anyone who would like to advertise their services to our golf club members and our many visitors, please 
contact David Martin, Club Secretary, on 01952 604776 or honsec@lhgolfclub.co.uk. The many benefits of 
sponsorship, for the very modest cost of £450 are listed below. We will require an up-to-date Logo and 100 
words about your organisation. How to become a sponsor - Lilleshall Hall Golf Club (lhgolfclub.co.uk)

• Your logo and hole number in our reception area.

• Sponsors Day for 4 players.

• Sponsors Logo on the Club Website – www.lhgolfclub.co.uk.

• Hole signage featuring your Logo and Contact details.

• Complimentary vouchers for a four ball or 2 three balls.

• 10% discount on the subscriptions for the first year for any person nominated 

• 10% discount on the subscriptions for the first year for any person nominated for LHGC membership 

by a sponsor. Restricted to 5 members per sponsor per year.

• 20% discount at the Lilleshall Hall Hotel.
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If you have an interesting story for the club, please contact communicationsdirector@lhgolfclub.co.uk

See our Most Popular Social Media Posts Below
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• 20% discount at the Lilleshall Hall Hotel.

• Board Room for meetings available at a discounted rate of £15 per hour, plus a presence on our 

Social Media channels.

• A two-week feature on our website.

• Regular posts on our Facebook page.

• Feature on our TV screens in the Clubhouse.

The Clubs Safe Golf procedures have been subjected to the three 
yearly review and been updated in accordance with England Golf 
Recommendations.




